Freedom of Information Act 2000 – costs of rectifying building works
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:
1.      Please indicate the average annual cost to the Council of having to rectify building construction or building maintenance works where the works have not complied with the specification.

2.      What percentage of the above cost related to building services (e.g. mechanical, electrical, plumbing works and maintenance)?

3.      Please indicate, as a percentage, the extent to which the above cost was incurred because the firm(s) involved did not possess the requisite technical capability(ies).

4.      Please indicate the amount of retentions held over the last 5 years by the Council for building construction or building maintenance works.

5.      What percentage of the above amount was used for the purpose of rectifying work because the appointed firms failed to do so?

Answer:
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.  The Council does not collate information in the format requested.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

